
 Boost Camp was created after identifying
the lack of support and mentorship that

currently exists for minority players. Its goal
is to provide them that mentorship and

intentional guidance, as well as specific skill
development. In order to continue to

elevate the game of lacrosse, it's crucial
that players have access to the tools that
help them reach their highest potential.  



Boost Camp is invite-only and will feature
top minority collegiate athletes, through

2023 committed players. This will be small
group intense training continuing their 360-
degree approach towards empowerment,

inclusion, and developing athletes.  



Staff Includes Current PLL Players, Former
College Coaches, and Nation United Alumni.

Nation United Foundation and the
Black Lacrosse Alliance are back
in 2022 with the second annual

Boost Camp.


